
Stop…
Our patients are 

vulnerable to infections

Please DO NOT visit if you, or the person 

accompanying you, are suffering from an 

infectious illness during the past two days 

e.g. diarrhoea, vomiting, rashes, a heavy 

cold, cough or Covid/ flu.

If you are unsure whether to visit, or 

attend your appointment, please contact 

the staff on the ward or department to 

discuss on Tel: 


